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Comments: It is appalling the Forest "Service" (how can you call yourselves that???) is even considering opening

more of our wild places to an entire new category of motorized vehicles! NO motorized vehicles should be

allowed to disrupt the serenity of our wild places. I can tell you from experiences in my own residential

neighborhood, these "motorized" bikes are in no way benign. The riders zoom by at speeds exceeding those of

cars, and somehow think they are allowed to flaunt the rules that govern other vehicles because they are a

"bike". This problem in residential areas is dangerous and must be stopped. It needs to never get STARTED in

our wild places. Do your jobs, for once, and protect our wild places, our wild animals, and respectful people who

are interested in interactions with nature that do not require motors or other dangerous, noisy and polluting things

to sully our dwindling protected areas. 


